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Board OK’s Capital Credit 
Retirement 

Operation at cost is part of the cooperative 
difference. Electric cooperatives aren’t like other 
utilities—you, as a consumer and a member own a 
portion of the business. And one benefit of that 
membership involves the allocation of excess 
revenue, called margins, in the form of capital 
credits. 

When Columbus Electric has money left over, it’s 
allocated back to you and other members as capital 
credits. When the co-op’s financial position permits, 
the co-op retires, or pays, the capital credits to 
members.  This year the Cooperative will retire a 
portion of the capital credits allocated for 1996 & a 
portion of 1997 totaling $348,432.   Allocating and 
retiring excess revenue to members helps distinguish 
cooperatives from other types of electric utilities. 

Capital credits are so-called because members 
provide necessary capital to the cooperative for it to 
maintain and operate the electric distribution 
system.  These monies decrease the need to raise 
rates or borrow all the money necessary to pay for 
infrastructure. After a number of years, as financial 
conditions permit, we retire a set amount of capital 
credits.  

 

These margins are the only real source of equity for 
electric cooperatives, so it is essential for a co-op to 
maintain the right balance between retiring capital credits 
to its members and retaining sufficient equity on our 
balance sheet.  We do our best to strike that balance in an 
effort to provide you rate stability.  This is just one more 
way that we looking out for you! 
 



 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Board Highlights 
 

The Board of Trustees met 
on January 28, 2025.  They 
reviewed and approved the monthly 
operations and financial reports.  
They also approved the retirement 
of capital credits, approved the 
deferral of revenue for 2024, set the 
date for the 2025 annual meeting, 
and approved the bad debt write offs 
for 2024.  The Trustees discussed 
their upcoming strategic planning 
meeting, which will take place in 
March. 

Winter Moratorium Protection Notice (LIHEAP)  

Protection from winter shut-off ends March 15, 2025. To avoid 
potential disconnection of services please contact Columbus Electric 
Cooperative, Inc. at 1-800-950-2667 to make arrangements for 
payment. Members of New Mexico tribes or pueblos who need help 
with translation or with other matters may contact the commission’s 
consumer relations division at (888) 427-5772, who will contact the 
appropriate tribal or pueblo official for assistance.  

Para informacion en espanol llame 1-800-950-2667 

 

2025 Annual Meeting 
Saturday, April 5, 2025 

Animas School 
Auditorium 
Animas, NM 

The official notice of the 
meeting will be mailed at a 

later date. 
 

Columbus Electric Cooperative offers educational scholarships to 
active members of CEC and their immediate family 
members.  Scholarship recipients can receive financial assistance for 
up to eight semesters of higher education studies at the school of their 
choice. Applicants must complete an application and submit letters of 
recommendation. Applications may be obtained by contacting our 
office, the student’s high school counselor or at columbusco-
op.org/scholarships.  
For questions, please call our office at 575-546-8838 
 

Take a look at February’s 
Enchantment magazine for 

full details or at 
columbusco-op.org/rebates 
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